
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
08/10/07 
 
Dear XXXX, 
 
Re: Proposal to defer the review of NICE Technology Appraisal Guidance No 78 
 
We are writing to you regarding your letter dated 27 September 2007 proposing a deferral of the 
review of Technology Appraisal 78. Though we are aware of new evidence that has been 
published since the original Technology Appraisal, where significant, they have been incorporated 
in the recently published clinical guideline on Heavy Menstrual Bleeding. Hence, we agree with 
the recommendation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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